
 

2873    Special Release    07 May, 2012 
 

2011/2012 MATRICULATION LECTURE 
 
Copies of the Matriculation Lecture entitled: “Priorities and 
the Challenge of Choices” delivered by Prof. Oye Gureje, 
on 24 February, 2012 are available in the various faculty 
offices. 
 
All fresh undergraduate students are advised to collect their 
copies free from their various Faculty Officers, except fresh 
medical students who will collect   copies from Mrs. Omolara 
Usman, Assistant Registrar, Office of the Admissions Officer 
(Undergraduate). 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Olujimi I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 

 
 



     

 
 


